
 

What a busy half term we had. We were all happy and settled and looking forward to some Autumn 

/ Winter festivities. Have a very merry Christmas and all the best wishes for 2024 to you all! Mrs C 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

In French, we studied the nursery rhyme, Le fermier dans son pré, or as 

we know it: The Farmer’s in his Den. The children sorted the nouns into 

masculine and feminine. 

 

Christmas Tree Ornaments- In Design Technology, the 

pupils designed and made stockings and baubles from 

felt. Here are Lucas and Lillie showing off their super 

sewing skills- well done! 

Geography: Our rivers topic was brought to life as 

we had a virtual experience in class with an 

interactive story on the headsets. 

Getting ready for the litter pick …

in the school grounds for 14 Days of Kindness. 

 

Grinch Writing Day: The children wrote instructions for ‘How 

to Steal Christmas’. Here we have Bree and Macie as Cindy Lou 

Who. Later Sophie collected the prize for high achievement in 

writing- well done! 

Our fabulous Christmas performance: 

Crack to the Future. Well done to all! 


